
From:   
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2022 7:22 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Excel proposed 19 % price increase 
 
Pls do not allow Excel to increase their rates this much as proposed. I will soon have to leave my home 
with all these utility rate increases and tax hikes!  
Pat Hartman 

 
Sioux Falls SD 57110 
 




